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	PRESS RELEASE



Inspection of the garage confirmed the violation of the law

(Ústí nad Labem, February 9, 2018) The Czech Trade Inspection Authority of the Ústí Region and the Liberec Region carried out an inspection of a car service and found breaches of the Act on Consumer Protection. The trader failed to provide an order confirmation and refused to accept a claim.

Based on a suggestion from a consumer, the Czech Trade Inspection Authority carried out an inspection at a car service in the Šluknov region. The complaint related to trader’s failure to confirm the acceptance of a car repair order. The consumer was not satisfied with the service they received and subsequently made a claim. However, the seller refused to accept the claim.

Subsequently, an inspection was carried out. A passenger car was delivered to the workshop and replacement of brake plates and pads on the front axle was required. The service technician filled in a contract but didn’t pass it on to the inspectors who acted as consumers. So, the seller, in breach of the Consumer Protection Act, did not issue any confirmation in writing to the consumer about the receipt of an order, although the service was not provided immediately. In addition, the inspection was aimed at investigating the complaint of the consumer who stated that the vendor refused to accept the claim. 

The inspectors found that the seller had refused the claim verbally. He did not issue any confirmation about the acceptance of the claim, including the confirmation on the claim settlement. An on-the-spot fine was imposed due to the violation of law.
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